
Ticket are bought! 
An update that many, myself included, have been
eagerly waiting for: the time has come, the time to
end this visa journey and start the journey to fulfill
God’s calling at COS YWAM. It has been more
than a year filled with many sleepless nights,
staying up late, sending emails to my lawyer and
staff, and filling out paperwork. I won’t lie, it’s been
hard, tough, and exhausting. I’ve had countless
moments of doubt, questioning, “Is this really you,
God?” But now, I can finally share an update that
isn’t just about the process or what I’ve been doing
at home, but about the future to come! I know I
didn’t write a newsletter last month, but I felt like I
had nothing to share. Not this time! A friend from
the base in Sunny Coast shared a word he felt the
Lord gave him for me: consistent. It resonated
deeply, reminding me to endure, continue looking
to God, and keep my eyes fixed on Him. This word
has encouraged me to keep doing His work here in
Denmark and as I prepare to reach Colorado
Springs.

Spontaneous trip 
Just last week, I was asked if I wanted to take a
trip to Mainz, Germany, with a group of young
adult leaders and people from different
churches to visit Equippers Church and learn
from their thriving ministry. Of course, I said
yes. But this trip turned out to be much more
than I had expected. It turns out that some of
my closest childhood friends, boarding school
friends, and even one of my cousins were also
going. I didn’t know this until early that morning,
so I surprised them! It was just the weekend I
needed—talking and saying goodbye to old
friends, praying for each other, and building
each other up. Not to mention all the new
friends I made. It warmed my heart to see so
many young people hungry for God and His
Word. I had the chance to get excited about the
Bible with them and share some of the
knowledge I gained through my SBS. It was an
unexpected trip that God provided, and I
welcomed it with open arms.

So did you secure your visa
aswell?
Well… almost! The petition has been accepted,
and the DS-160 has been approved. The only thing
missing is final approval of my papers and the
issuance of my American visa. This should take
less than two weeks, so I felt comfortable buying
my tickets. By the time of my next newsletter, all the
paperwork should be in order, and it will be my last
newsletter from Denmark.
I am very thankful to spend Christmas with my
family and my new niece, who is absolutely
adorable, as well as New Year’s with most of my
best friends. Saying goodbye to everyone I know
will be hard, but the love I have for them will remain.

NOVEMBER
THE TIME HAS COME!! 

Changes to newsletter
In my future newsletters, I plan to focus
more on what God is doing in my life and
in the lives of others, as that was the
whole point of starting these updates.
I want to thank you all for being with me
on this journey through your prayers and
financial support. Thank you for investing
in me and in the Kingdom of God. He is
such a good Father, the greatest
comforter and supporter.
Giving Him all the glory, Amen.


